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See You Next Week!

We are looking forward to seeing 
you at the National Home and 
Community Based Services (HCBS) 
Conference held in Washington, DC, 
August 31-September 3.

The weather is still in the 80s, the 
Nationals are in town Sunday evening, 
and Congress is still on Recess.
Washington, DC is ready for everyone 
to come!

The 2015 National HCBS 
Conference is going to be the largest 
to date with over 1,200 attendees!
Because of this, we will be requiring 
everyone to wear their name badges

at all times. As workshop rooms fill up, staff will be around to help direct you to a
less full session. We thank you in advance for helping things run smoothly.

We have a very full and exciting agenda, with a number of compelling plenary
sessions, a technology track, a very full exhibit hall, and a dance party with the
same band returning from last year's conference! It's going to be a great week!

Don't Forget! This year the HCBS Conference is offering a Conference App,
sponsored by FEi Systems, which includes a full detailed agenda that you can
bookmark, a listing of all attendees you can connect with through the app, and a
complete listing of our exhibitors and sponsors! The mobile app for National HCBS
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Conference App is now available. Your log-in is the email address you used to 
register, and the password is "hcbs." If you have difficulty logging-in to the 
app, please contact Rachel Feldman.

See you soon!

See You Soon!

Download the Conference App Today!

Click here to download the app and start bookmarking sessions and sponsors!
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